
 

July 29, 2022 
 

Dear Parents or Guardians: 
 

     Welcome to the Kindergarten Grade Level. The teachers & 

paraprofessionals are as follows: Mrs. T. Chambliss (Ms. C. Walker),   

Ms. E. Crosby (Mr. A. Asemota), Ms. A. Griffie (Mrs. P. Green), &  

Ms. E. Swann (Ms. J. DaSilva).  We will be your child’s teachers for the 

2022-2023 school year.  We are delighted to have your child in our class.  

We are dedicated to making this a productive, busy, and terrific year for all 

of our students.  We will communicate with you often about classroom plans, 

your child’s progress, school events, and other activities as they arrive.  

Therefore, we are asking you to please check your child’s backpack daily. 

 

ATTENDANCE 

     All students are expected to be at school on time everyday.  All students 

can enter the building at 7:15 a.m. If a student is absent from school, they 

must bring a signed excuse from home stating the reason for the absence.  

The excuse MUST be signed & dated by the parent or legal guardian. 

 

HOMEWORK 

     Homework will be given out on Monday for the entire week.  Students are 

expected to return all homework on Friday signed by a parent/guardian in 

their homework folder. 

 

CONFERENCE DAY 

     Conference days will be held on the 3rd Wednesday of each month.  

However, you may schedule a conference for any day by contacting your 

child’s teacher to schedule a specific date.   

 

SCHOOL SUPPLIES:  

1-Box of Kleenex 

1-Earphone Headset  

1-Change of Clothes & 

Undergarments in Ziploc Bag 

 

*Donations of healthy snacks for the class are greatly appreciated* 

We’re looking forward to sharing the 2022-2023 school year with you and 

your child. 
 

The Kindergarten Team 


